
 

 

 

Clerk Report Playpark Inspections September 2020 
 

 

Introduction 

Nash Mills Play Park at Bunkers Lane is checked weekly by our warden but to comply with our 

insurance recommendations we have a programme of annual and quarterly inspections carried out by 

qualified contractors. 

We requested an additional quote for works following the Wicksteed and Rospa reports (attached) as 

RoSPA do not carry out repairs. The Sovereign quote and reports were delayed due to Covid-19 

restrictions. 

The reports vary in recommendation, however both RoSPA and Sovereign reports are recommending a 

similar degree of works, the equipment in-situ is mainly Kompan apparatus. 

 

 

Company Date of Inspection High Risk faults 

detailed 

Cost of Remedial Works Required 

Medium Faults only 

Wicksteed May 2019 None £1444.91 plus vat 

RoSPA Jan 2020 & June 2020 None n/a 

Sovereign July 2020 None £1337.46 plus vat 

 

Recommendation 

Nash Mills Parish Council should instruct the completion of the medium risk works soon and within the 

next three months to comply with the risk assessment as recommended by Sovereign and then decide 

whether there is to be any upgrade to the other equipment following detailed consideration of all 

reports. 

Decision Needed  

Council to decide whether to take the clerks recommendation and to decide on contractor to appoint. It 

has not been possible to obtain 3 quotes as the clerk was unable to find anyone else to take on the 

survey but 3 reports have been obtained to quantify the  degree of works required. 

 

Appendices- Rospa/Wickstead and Sovereign reports and quotes 

 

 

 

 

Nikki Bugden 8/9/2020 


